
 

January 8, 2019 

Happy New Year Saint Kateri Families ~  
“May your troubles be less and your blessings be more, and nothing but 

happiness come through your door” ~ Irish Blessing 
 

  It has been such a blessing to welcome our students and our faculty back to school 
this week.  Your child’s enthusiasm for seeing their teachers and their friends really do 
brighten up a grey January day!   
 Thank you to everyone that attended the Parent’s Association meeting on Monday.  
There are many upcoming events in the planning including the Snowball Dance, Catholic 
Schools Week Coffee Hour, Donuts with Dad, the Mother and Son event and the Niagara 
Chocolate fundraiser; just to name a few.  Please email me if you would like to help in the 
planning of these FUN and FUND-raising events for our school!  (Terri.Morgan@dor.org) or 
better yet ~ attend the next Parent Association Meeting on Monday, February 3rd from 6:00-
7:30pm.  We work hard but have a lot of fun too! 
  This Friday our students will begin the second I-Ready diagnostic in ELA.  This will be 
the second diagnostic for this school year and will give our classroom and AIS teachers more 
information on the ways our students are progressing toward their end of the year academic 
goals.  Over the next two three weeks students will complete the ELA and Math diagnostic 
either during their Technology class, or with Mrs. Viscardi and Mrs. Payne.  Please contact 
your child’s teacher if you have any questions.   
 Preschool Families Only:  On Tuesday, January 14th all preschool classes will hold their 
regularly scheduled day; they will not be closed for Parent Teacher Conferences as stated in 
the beginning of the year.  If you would like to talk with your child’s teacher, you can contact 
them at any time during the school year to set up a time to meet.  Kindergarten to 5th grade 
will also be open as planned.   
  A reminder to parents who are bringing their child(ren) to school in the morning ~ if 
you are late, after 8:30am, you will need to enter school with your child so that they can be 
signed in as late.  Sometimes the bus teachers continue to be at the bus loop as they wait for 
later buses, but if it is after 8:30am you will need to park and sign your child in.  Thank you 
for your cooperation.   
 
God bless,  
 
 
Terri L. Morgan 
Principal  
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 Christmas Tea  

       

Irondequoit Police Department escorts Santa  
for a visit to Saint Kateri School! 

  

Mark Your Calendars: 

February lunch opens    1/8 

Spirit Shirt Day    1/8 

Story Time for Little Ones @ 9:30  1/13 

Quiet Mass (5th/2nd) @ 8:45am  1/14 

Preschool will be in session today  1/14 

February lunch closes @ 9:30 am  1/15 

Peace Prayer Service @ 1:15pm  1/17 

No School-Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 1/20 

Quiet Mass (4th/1st) @ 8:45am  1/21 

Preschool Info Night @ 6pm   1/21 

Kindergarten Info Night @ 6pm  1/23 

Snowball Dance (PK4’s – 5th)  1/24 

Catholic School’s Week Mass and    

 Coffee Hour (CTK) @ 9:30am 1/26 

Catholic School’s Week Prayer Service 1/27 

Quiet Mass (3rd/K) @ 8:45am   1/28 

New Family Walk Through 9:30-11:00am 1/28 

Bill Gray’s Night (Seabreeze) 4-8:00pm 1/28 

Bishop’s Mass at the Cathedral  1/29 

Donuts with Dad @ 7:30am   1/31 

Barnes and Noble Book Fair (Greece)  2/1 

 


